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Georgia welcomes and thanks the Delegation of the Republic of Mauritius for the presentation of the national report.

We welcome the positive developments in Mauritius concerning the protection and promotion of human rights since the last review cycle.

We commend Mauritius for the ratification of the Convention on the Prevention and Punishment of the Crime of Genocide in 2019.

We positively note the enactment of legislative reforms aimed at strengthening of the national framework for the protection of the rights of the child.

Herewith, Georgia would like to recommend to Mauritius:

· To proceed with the finalization of the new Human Rights Action Plan for 2024-2030. 

· To continue its work for further strengthening legal framework towards the protection of the rights of child victims and juvenile offenders.


With this in mind, we wish the delegation of Mauritius successful review.
